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November 3, 2023 

 
 

NOTICE EXTENDING DEADLINE TO RESPOND 

(Responses and written comments now due Monday, November 27, 2023) 

 

 
 

Re: Relating to Electricity Markets and Compliance with the Clean Energy 

Transformation Act “USE” Rules, Docket UE-210183 

 
 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On October 25, 2023, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments on Draft Rules and Notice of 

Opportunity to Respond to Small Business Economic Impact Statement Questionnaire 

(Notice). The Notice required responses by 5 p.m. on November 24, 2023. 

 

It has come to the Commission’s attention that November 24, 2023, is a holiday. The 

Commission therefore hereby extends the deadline for both responses to the questionnaire and 

written comments regarding the draft rules to Monday, November 27, 2023. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the deadline to file written comments on the 

proposed draft rules and to provide responses to the Small Business Impact Statement 

Questionnaire is now Monday, November 27, 2023.  

 

 

  

KATHY HUNTER 

Acting Executive Director and Secretary 


